
As we head into the holidays the dining public thoughts turn to sharing their joy of a restaurant 
with their friends and family. But in this uncertain economic time the public must temper their joy of 
giving with the thought of the possibility of the closing of their favorite independent restaurant. The 
SJHotchefs would like to put the diner's mind at ease by offering a pledge--  

Bring any valid gift certificate from a Philadelphia regional area restaurant that has closed, to a 
participating SJHotchefs restaurant and we will honor that gift certificate at 50% of its value up to 
$50.00-- We know that we can not replace that favorite neighborhood restaurant but we hope you find a 
new favorite in our neighborhood. 

For a list of participating restaurants, terms and conditions please visit www.SJHotchefs.com


